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ADVISORY TO THE STUDENTS

This is to inform all students of the University that there is a strict ban on ragging on campus. Any student
found engaging in ragging or eve-teasing, both of which are criminal offenses, will face severe
disciplinary action.

In light of this, I urge all students to understand the serious consequences of ragging. Please refrain from
any direct or indirect involvement in ragging or eve-teasing. According to the orders of the Hon’ble
Supreme Court of India, any reported incidents will result in stringent action against those proven guilty.

I encourage all students to be cautious and avoid any actions that could negatively impact their careers or

disrupt the peaceful environment of our campus. If any student is affected by ragging-related incidents,
please feel free to reach out to the Anti-Ragging squads via phone or email, as provided below.

Anti-Ragging Squad 1: UoH Helpline No. 1999 (or) 040 — 23131999

13(;‘ Members ggfi;e) E-Mail
1 | Prof. V. Srinivasa Rao, DSW 2500 /2501 | dsw-office@uohyd.ac.in
2 | Dr. Naresh Annem, Dy. DSW - 2 2500 /2501 | deputydsw2@uohyd.ac.in
3 | Dr. Pavani, Warden LHI & II pavani@uohyd.ac.in
4 | Dr. Girish D Pawar, Warden girishpawarhcu@uohyd.ac.in
5 | Mr. Umesh Chand Ambedkar, 20mbph03@uohyd.ac.in
President, SU 2024-25

Anti-Ragging Squad 2: UoH Help Line No. 2999 (or) 040 — 23132999

S. Office :
N Members (2313) E-Mail

1 | Prof. Vineet CP Nair, CW 2507 / 2505 | cw(@uohyd.ac.in

2 | Prof. Rukma Rekha, Dy. DSW - 1 2500/ 2501 | deputydswl(@uohyd.ac.in

3 | Dr. K. Ramachandra Rao, Dy. CW 3127 krcrao@uohyd.ac.in

4 | Dr. Archana Subhash Morye, Warden LH-III 4211 Sarchana.morye@gmail.com

5 | Mr. Nihad Sulaiman M, 2liampl12@uohyd.ac.in

General Secretary, SU 2024-25 /7
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